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February 6, 2023 
 

 
 
President and Members of City Council 
City of Pittsburgh 
 
 
RE:  Whelen Donation 
                
 
Dear Members of Council: 
 
 Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing, pursuant to Ch. 210 (“Acceptance of Gifts to City”) 
of the City Code, the Mayor and the Director of the Office of Management and Budget to accept a donation 
from Whelen Engineering of GPS/Telematics devices for Emergency vehicles valued at THIRTY NINE 
THOUSAND FIVE HUNDRED TEN ($39,510.00) dollars. 
 
Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jake Pawlak 
Director 
  
 
 


